
Please support medical freedom and do NOT remove philosophical or religious vaccination exemptions, 
oppose HB 3063. The percentage of Oregon children using these exemptions is very small already (less 
than 2.7% in the entire state) which means Oregon already complies with the recommended CDC 
immunity levels. Having medical freedom to decide what medical procedures are allowed to happen to 
our bodies is not for a government to decide - where does it end if we allow this first step in disallowing 
medical freedom? Where there is a risk, there should always be a choice. As an Oregon resident I value 
my freedom and ability to make decisions for my family that are suitable for my family without 
condemnation or withholding access to education.  
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
Rebecca Signer 
 


